
From: Kristy Rusher  
Sent: Monday, 10 April 2017 9:02 p.m. 
To:  
Cc: lgoima 
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 583689 
 
Hi Jack, 
 
You can find the decision on this resource consent by clicking on this link: 
http://www.dunedin.govt.nz/services/planning/browse-notified-decisions 
 
 
Regards, 
Kristy Rusher 

 

 

I am requesting the outcome or current status of a recent Resource Consent 
Application made by Dianne Reid for Subdivision (2016-90) and Land Use (2016-
459) at 505 Saddle Hill Road, Dunedin. 




